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March 24, 1953 

Kermit Geary 
À.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I wish to acknowledge your letter reporting your 
reception of WGRY in Walnutport, for our special 
DX Test Program conducted early Sunday morning, 
January 18th. 

I wish to apologize for the delay in verification 
of your report, but we received such an abundance 
of mail, it has been difficult in answering each 
and every one promptly. With a limited staff, it 
has taken us longer then anticipated, and I did 
want to answer each one personally. 

Thank your for your helpful, detailed report. 

Very truly yours, 

V 
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M. WHITNE 
President 


